Wild Willie Run 
This is an update on the Wild Willie Run schedule for May 4th.  Due to the possibility of more storms coming into the area along with some of our members still without power from the storms this week.  I feel that it would not be safe or pleasant to have the run at this time all things considered.  So the run will be postponed and rescheduled for June 28, which is a Saturday.  Thanks for all the positive feedback that has been given about this run, and I look forward to the new date.  Sorry for the inconvenience but compost happens.  Thanks again Vic
